Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to express my deep concern regarding the treatment of Cuthbert
Taylor, a talented boxer who was unjustly denied a British Title due to the colour
of his skin. It is unacceptable that his family never received an apology for this
discriminatory act, which not only tarnished Taylor's reputation but also highlights
a systemic issue within the boxing community.

The denial of a British Title to Cuthbert Taylor solely based on his race is a clear
violation of his rights as a boxer and as a human being. This act of discrimination
not only undermines the integrity of the sport but also perpetuates harmful
stereotypes and inequalities. The failure to acknowledge and apologise for this
injustice only serves to further perpetuate the pain and suffering experienced by
Taylor and his family.

[t is imperative that the British Boxing Board takes immediate action to address
this matter ethically and transparently. An apology to Cuthbert Taylor's family is
not just a matter of courtesy but a moral obligation to right the wrongs of the
past and to ensure that such injustices are not repeated in the future.

I urge the British Boxing Board to reflect on its actions and to take proactive
steps towards promoting equality, diversity, and inclusivity within the sport. By
acknowledging and apologising for the mistreatment of Cuthbert Taylor, the
Board can demonstrate its commitment to upholding ethical standards and
fostering a more inclusive and respectful boxing community.

Yours sincerely,



